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VERNE PROJECT HAS MOVED ON 

The fourth partner meeting of the VERNE project took 

place on October 4 and 5, 2012 in Vienna, Austria. The 

partners took up this opportunity for sharing experiences 

and exchanging ideas about the project. During the 

meeting a comprehensive overview of the project 

contents was elaborated in order to obtain a work-plan 

for the next steps and to agree on individual tasks for 

partners in the next project phase. 

The partners concentrated on the development of the 

VET course curriculum. The main aim was to decide on 

the target groups to be addressed and the main structure 

of the course with its contents. At the end of the 

workshop the partners presented the results in a plenary 

session, which were elaborated in groups representing 

all partner countries. Agreement was reached for the 

course structure. 

The next partner meeting is scheduled to March 14 and 

15, 2013 and will take place in Zlin. It will be hosted by 

the Czech partners from Tomas Bata University. 

Activity overview: 

 4
th

 partner meeting in 

Vienna, Austria 

 Sharing experiences and 

collecting creative ideas 

 VET course curriculum 

development 

 Agreement on course 

structure and modules 

 Next partner meeting in Zlin, 

Czech Republic 



V.E.R.N.E. project 

“Vocational Education for European Routes Networks” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PROJECT PARTNERS 

POLAND Akademia Humanistyczno-Ekonomiczna w 

Łodzi (COORDINATOR) 

eszczawinska@ahe.lodz.pl 

SPAIN AGDR Terras do Deza 

Paula.suanzes@gdrterrasdodeza.com 

CZECH REPUBLIC Universita Tamas Bati ve Zline 

tuckova@fame.utb.cz 

AUSTRIA BEST Institut für berufsbezogene 

Weiterbildung und Personaltraining GmbH 

karin.kronika@best.at 

LUXEMBOURG European Institut of Cultural Routes 

sorinacapp@culture-routes.lu 

GREECE Technical Insititute of Heraklion Chamber 

katharak@katartisi.gr  
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